
Making Moves Dance Company, LLC 

November Newsletter 
 

  
November Installments are due now! All installments are due by the 1st of each month. Late fees will 

incur. 

Election Day - The Studio is CLOSED for election day Tuesday November 2rd.  

Costume installments- are due in full by FRIDAY - November 12, 2021 by CASH or CHECK ONLY. These 

payments must be separate from tuition installments. Late fees will incur. 

Stew Fundraiser- Brunswick stew will be prepped on Friday November 12th from 5-9pm. Stew will be 

made and quarted on Saturday November 13th starting at 9am. We will have stew pick up tentative time at 

5pm. We will post on MMDC Facebook page if it is done sooner. PLEASE do NOT send the people that 

ordered from you to pick up from studio. The dancer/parent must pick it up and sign for it just like 

Doughnuts. The cost is $8 a quart and the dancer will make $2 a quart to go towards his/her account. ALL 

stew orders and money (cash only) are due to the studio no later than Monday November 8th. WE NEED 

VOLUNTEERS TO MAKE THIS STEW HAPPEN. IF WE DO NOT HAVE THE VOLUNTEERS, WE WILL NOT BE 

ABLE TO DO THE STEW. Please see the office to sign up.  

Wreath Raffle – We will be selling raffle tickets in the office to win a beautiful Christmas Wreath this year. 

The wreath will be hung in the lobby as soon as we get it. Tickets are 6 for $5 or 15 for $10 CASH ONLY. 

Please see office for details. This is not just for the dance family. Your family and friends may participate in 

this as well.  

The studio will be CLOSED for the week of Thanksgiving Monday, November 22nd – Sunday, November 28th 

we will resume regular scheduled classes on Monday, November 29th.   

Competition Costumes- payments are now PAST DUE you will have a 10% late fee. Please see the office 

for any questions. CASH or CHECK ONLY. 

Competition Gear – Competition gear will be in soon. We will hand them out to those that have paid in full. 

Please note that these payments are PAST DUE. Please see office for details. CASH or CHECK ONLY. 

Ignite Competition – Ignite competition invoices are being sent home today to the competition team 

members. These invoices are due by Monday January 10, 2022. CASH ONLY.  Please see the office for any 

questions. Ignite Competition is being held February 26-27th in Richmond VA.   

Christmas Parade – Practice schedules were sent home last week for those dancing in the Christmas 

Parades. ALL Christmas Parade Costumes are now PAST DUE. We will be getting these costumes in soon 

and will have each dancer try them on upon arrival. Hopewell Parade is Sunday December 5th and Colonial 

Heights Parade will be held Tuesday December 7th. IF you can NOT make it to any parade practices you 

need to notify Ashley Allen ASAP by EMAIL!! Hoodie orders are starting to arrive daily.  

Christmas Parade Donations – We are looking for donations of the following items for our themed 

Christmas Parade float Polar Express!!! Some items needed are white ice cycle lights, white Christmas 

lights, red Christmas lights, small spotlights, red light up candy canes and original green Christmas 

wreathes with lights. We may list more items on our MMDC Parents Facebook page as needed when we get 

started.  We also need full-size candy canes to hand out during both parades. Please pick up any flavor. We 

go through hundreds. If you are able to donate any of the items listed, please drop them at the studio office. 

Thank you all so much for your support.  

Thank you for your cooperation so that we can make our dance environment a safe and pleasant place for our dancers, 

parents, & staff at all times. If you need to contact the studio please call us at 804-894-8431 or email the studio at 

Dancemmdc@gmail.com 

Thank you,  

Ashley & Staff  
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